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	Churchway

Tydd St. Mary

Wisbech, Cambridgeshire

PE13 5QY

Tel/ Fax: 01945 420269

Email:enquiries@tydd-st-mary.lincs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. Sonya Ely BEd Hons/ NPQH


Wednesday 25th November
CHRISTMAS
Dear Parents,

   
At Tydd St Mary we are always keen on focusing on what can be achieved as opposed to what can’t! This year has been like no other and we are determined to try to spread a little Christmas joy before we break up on 17th December.  We intend to bring Christmas outdoors with new decorations. I can also announce that Christmas Sock Protocol will be officially launched on December 1st (the children already know how much I look forward to that EVERY year!)
CHRISTMAS DINNER

Our Team Of Parents (TOP) have agreed to pay for all children to have a free Christmas dinner (11th Dec) to mark the start of our school celebrations. These will be served in classrooms.
CHRISTMAS DRESS DOWN

For the last week of school (December 14th- December 17th) children are invited to come to school in their Christmas finest- jumpers, head gear, Rudolph onesies… no uniform required!

Monday 14th December 

KS1 CHRISTMAS PLAY- Lights, Camel, Action 2!!
Toucans and Robins are busy recording their Christmas play this year and as a school, we will watch it on our interactive whiteboards in our bubble. We will also look at how we can make this available to all parents and grandparents to enjoy.

BINGO!

We will be holding a whole school zoom Bingo during the afternoon and the children will also be making a Christmas table decoration

AT 3:00 Kingfishers Class will perform a Christmas song under the canopy at the back gate (weather permitting…if raining we will rearrange) for parents.
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Tuesday 15th December

CHRISTINGLE
Whilst we are not able to hold our annual Christingle service in church all the children will be making their own Christingle in school on December 15th and will be bringing these home that evening. 
CHRISTMAS MOVIE AFTERNOON
AT 3:00 Owls Class will perform a Christmas song under the canopy at the back gate (weather permitting…if raining we will rearrange) for parents.
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THE PANTOMIME

We have bought a live screening of Cinderella for all the children to enjoy- again in their class
bubble

CHRISTMAS CRAFTS AFTERNOON
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Thursday 17th December
CHRISTMAS COOKERY

CLASS CHRISTMAS PARTIES

We are hopeful that we can organise a special visitor for the last day and will ensure that all guidance is adhered to putting children’s safety first.
We will endeavour to take lots of photographs to share things with you on our website.

Whilst it may be different, we will still try our very best to make Christmas in school special for our children

Yours sincerely,

Sonya Ely

